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Important Dates 

          to Remember! 

All parents are invited to attend these 

special upcoming events: 
  

May 

15- School Board Meeting at 6pm at    

      Central Office 

12-16th - Final Exams                                                           

22- Last Day for Students (65% Day)  

22- Senior Graduation at Pirate 

Gymnasium at 5pm 

26- Memorial Day (District Holiday)                                                                           

28- Last Day for Teachers (187 days) 

29- Last Day for Vocational Teachers  

        (190 days) 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Dear Parents, 

 

Congratulations to Coffeeville Elementary 3rd grade students, 

teachers (Mrs. Brewer-Hall), and school administrators for having 

the highest passage rate (85%) on the first test administration on the 

Third Grade Reading Gate exam! We are still in need of your 

prayers and support as we enter the final round of State testing!  

Please encourage and motivate your scholar to do his/her very best 

on all State tests.  Make sure that your scholar does the following 

before taking State assessments: 

1. Study each night using study guides and Study Island. 
2. Complete all homework assignments. 
3. Read Accelerated Reader books for at least 30 

minutes per day. 
4. Get plenty of rest before each test. 
5. Eat a good breakfast before coming to school.   

 

We are asking that every student be present and on time every day 

during State testing.  Coffeeville Elementary and Coffeeville High 

School students will take Final Exams May 12th-16th.  Our teachers 

have been working extremely hard to prepare students for success 

on all State exams.  

 

The Coffeeville School District family invites you to celebrate with 

us the Coffeeville High School Graduating “Class of 2025” on 

Thursday, May 22, 2025, at 5:00 PM in the Pirate Gymnasium.  We 

are extremely proud of our graduating seniors who have represented 

Coffeeville with much dignity and pride. 

 

As we prepare to end another successful school year, the 

Coffeeville School District family wants to thank you for blessing 

us with the opportunity to educate your child/children. 

 

 

Educationally yours, 

Dexter Green 
Superintendent of Education 
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